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WATCH: HOLOGRAPHIC STORAGE DEVICES
Relevant for: Science & Technology | Topic: Computer Technology incl. 3-D Printing

Microsoft estimates that about 125 zettabytes of data will be generated annually by 2024. A
zettabyte is about one trillion gigabytes.

Storing this data in a cost-effective way is a big challenge. Conventional cloud storage systems
use a mix of hard disk drives and flash storage. HDDs have slow data transfer speeds.
Flash storage is faster but more expensive.

Microsoft is exploring holographic storage devices for the cloud, to address these issues. The
concept of holographic storage dates back to the 1960s, when laser was invented.

It is a method of recording data in the form of holograms or three-dimensional images inside an
object using light. Holographic storage uses green lasers to write data pages. These pages have
hundreds of kilobytes of data in the form of a hologram.

The method involves two laser beams. One projects the data encoded in an image. The other
known as the reference beam, meets the first beam to create a hologram.

The data pages can be read by shining the reference laser beam. The holograms can also be
erased with UV light.

These holograms occupy a small area. Multiple data pages can be written or accessed just by
changing the angle of light. More data can be stored in holographic storage when  compared
with HDDs.

The data can be accessed at much higher speeds, according to Microsoft.

Dear reader,

We have been keeping you up-to-date with information on the developments in India and the
world that have a bearing on our health and wellbeing, our lives and livelihoods, during these
difficult times. To enable wide dissemination of news that is in public interest, we have increased
the number of articles that can be read free, and extended free trial periods. However, we have
a request for those who can afford to subscribe: please do. As we fight disinformation and
misinformation, and keep apace with the happenings, we need to commit greater resources to
news gathering operations. We promise to deliver quality journalism that stays away from vested
interest and political propaganda.

Dear subscriber,

Thank you!

Your support for our journalism is invaluable. It’s a support for truth and fairness in journalism. It
has helped us keep apace with events and happenings.

The Hindu has always stood for journalism that is in the public interest. At this difficult time, it
becomes even more important that we have access to information that has a bearing on our
health and well-being, our lives, and livelihoods. As a subscriber, you are not only a beneficiary
of our work but also its enabler.
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We also reiterate here the promise that our team of reporters, copy editors, fact-checkers,
designers, and photographers will deliver quality journalism that stays away from vested interest
and political propaganda.

Suresh Nambath

Please enter a valid email address.

Here's a list of the current investigations and reviews into the alleged anticompetitive practices
at Google in Asia.

The AI-enabled sensors can process and react to pain caused by external pressure, and also
help the robot to detect its own minor damages and repair itself.
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